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November 5, 2021

President Cavalier Johnson
Common Council

City of Milwaukee

City Hali, Room 205

Subject: Change in 2022 Revenue Estimates
Dear President Johnson:

Consistent with my responsibilities under Chapter 18.03(3) of the City Charter, we have
updated our 2022 estimates of Anticipated Revenue in recognition of Common Council passage
of Amendment 20C and 20D, relating various departments and the pension reserve fund, on
November 5, 2021.

GENERAL FUND REVENUE

ACCOUNT FRINGE BENEFIT REIMBURSEMENT FROM TO CHANGE
9990-009990 Fringe Benefit Offset 25,000,000 31,887,107 6,897,107

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this estimate.

Sincerely,

Aycha Sawx, CPA, CIA
Comptroller
C: Mayor Barrett

Common Coungil

Dennls Yaccarino, Director Budget and Management Division
Jim Qwezarski, City Clerk
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